
 

 

May 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Phil Bourquin 
City of Camas 
Community Development 
616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, WA 98607 
 
Dear Mr. Bourquin:  
 
Enclosed please find the Evergreen School District’s (“District”) 2019-2025 Capital Facilities 
Plan (“CFP”) and their School Board Resolution requesting adoption of the CFP and collection 
of school impact fees. 
 
Please include the adoption of the District’s CFP in the 2019 annual amendments to the City of 
Camas’ Comprehensive Land Use Plan.  Also, notify me of Planning Commission and City 
Council work sessions and public meetings when the CFP is being discussed. The District’s CFP 
is also being submitted to Clark County, and the City of Vancouver, for adoption.  If you want 
or need additional information, or have questions regarding the CFP or impact fees, call me at 
360-952-3495. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and working together.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Marnie Allen 
 
c:  Susan Steinbrenner, Executive Director of Facilities, Evergreen School District  
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